
Name of school: The Deans Primary School
Address: Stanwell Road, Swinton. M27 5TD
School Tel: 0161 728 2089
Email: deans.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk
Headteacher: Mr Stephen Kirkpatrick

Job Title: Class Teacher - Lower Key Stage 2
Grade: M1+

Contract Type: Fixed Term - to 31st August 2024
Date required: 1 position - June 2024 if possible (if NQT, will start as UNQ1 until Sept 24)

1 position - 1st September 2024

The Governors and Head Teacher at The Deans Primary School are looking to appoint two
exceptional class teachers to come and join our fantastic school, initially to work within our
Lower Key Stage 2 classes, with one position in Year 3 and one position in Year 4.

In 2017 wemoved to a brand new, purpose built building which opens up a world of
opportunities for children, parents and staff. This year is the first year that our building is full,
with two forms per year group (plus a Nursery). We have recently undertaken a large grounds
development project to further expand our ability to provide an excellent education and
experiences to all our pupils, in addition to creating a sensory room and nurture area, and
continue to develop our facilities year on year to ensure we fulfill our goal of providing a world
class learning environment for our children. We are very much a primary school, and we believe
in primary education. We work as a team to get the best from each other andmost importantly
from the children. As a team, we hold each other to the highest standards, but we also have
great fun learning with the children. Wemeasure our success by the smiles and laughter that we
see and hear around school, as well as by the excellent academic results the children achieve.

As a member of our school you will be given the professional freedom to express yourself, whilst
being supported and developed personally as part of our ongoing commitment to lifelong
learning for all. Equally, the character of a candidate is as important to us as their experience.
If you’re willing to learn, we’re willing to support your professional growth. If you want to get a real
feel for our school then you should have a good look around our website. If you like what you see
and feel that you can contribute to making a significant difference to children’s lives then please
do apply, or contact us if you have any questions or would like to visit our school or speak to the
Headteacher.

APPLICATIONS SHOULD BEMADE VIA THE DFE VACANCIES PORTAL.

Recruitment Timetable:
● Wednesday 15th May – Applications close at 3pm.
● Thursday 16th May - shortlisting. Candidates will be invited to an interview by email if
successful.

● Monday toWednesday 20th to 22nd May - Lesson Observations (either in current setting
or in our school)

● Thursday 23rd May - Interviews (Please note this is the only interview date possible)

The school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects all
staff and volunteers to share this commitment. An enhanced DBS will be required. An online
search of applicants may also be undertaken.
Closing Date: 3pmWednesday 15th May 2024.


